
 

FREE WORKSHOP 

Fall 2018 
 

There are over 60 places of worship in and around the Cabin John 

Creek watershed, many located along the busy Seven Locks Road 

commuter corridor.  These institutions have high visibility and provide 

strong leadership to a wide range of congregants.  Many of these faith 

communities already have active programs promoting environmental 

stewardship, and others may be interested in developing one.   

 

In partnership with Interfaith Partners for the Chesapeake, Friends of 

Cabin John Creek will be offering a workshop to help congregations 

explore the concept of a green ministry, start a program, or expand on-

going efforts.  This workshop will give people of all faiths the opportunity 

to learn about the different ways their faith tradition encourages them 

to be good environmental stewards.  We will encourage worship 

institutions to install stormwater management practices on their 

property, and recommend that their community members reduce 

polluted stormwater runoff at their homes.   
 

Interested?  Want to find out more?   
Contact Tina@cabinjohncreek.org 

Friends of Cabin John Creek 
www.cabinjohncreek.org 


